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success when it comes to love is a different matter...
Billionaire Logan Hawkings needs a vacation. He's had a
rough time after the death of his father and the
betrayal of his fiancée. But with a visit to a recent
business acquisition - a private island resort in the
Bahamas - he has a chance to mend his broken heart.
Bronte Dawson, a waitress from the Midwest, is stranded
with the hotel's domineering yet sexy manager Logan.
What's the harm in a little fling when it's just the two
of them, alone in paradise? But she soon discovers
there's more to Logan than he's told her...a billion
times more. Now, Bronte's caught in a whirlwind affair
with one of the world's most powerful men. But can their
love endure their differences or will it all just blow
over? Want more irresistible romance? Look for the rest
of Billionaire Boys Club titles, as well as the sizzling
spinoff series, Billionaires and Bridesmaids, starting
with The Billionaire And The Virgin.
A Billionaire Between the Sheets Katie Lane 2015-11-24
Overnight billionaires, the Beaumont brothers are thrust
into life in the fast lane with exotic cars, private
jets . . . and sex and success on their minds. A
commanding presence in the boardroom and the bedroom,
Deacon Beaumont has come to save the failing company
French Kiss. He was born to be boss in this glamorous
new world of lacy lingerie and stunning supermodels. But
one bold and beautiful woman dares to question his
authority. Olivia Harrington has dedicated her life to
the company's success. Just because Deacon is sexy as
hell doesn't mean he'll make a better CEO. With a
limitless supply of push-up bras and garter belts,
Olivia turns her considerable feminine charms on Deacon
to discover what makes him tick . . . and reveals
instead the billion reasons why she wants him to stay.
Stranded With The Billionaire Brynn Paulin 2018-10-26
It’s paradise…until you shipwreck there! Lily:
Shipwrecking seems like something out of a movie-of-theweek or a TV show. I never thought it would happen to
me. But it did—with Silas, the hottest man I’ve ever
seen. It’s not ideal, but things could be worse, right?
I could be alone, or with a pervy jerk, or my
billionaire boss… Turns out Silas really is my boss. And
off-limits. I really should have researched better, but
what can I say? I was running from trouble. Out of the
frying pan and into the fire… Silas: From the moment I
saw her, I knew. Lily is mine, and I need her at my
side. I offered her a teaching job to get her to my
tropical island—hey, I had ulterior motives, but it’s a
real job! I didn’t know about her troubles. Doesn’t
matter. She’s with me now. I’ll do anything for her.
I’ll do anything to protect her. Unfortunately, not
everything is in my control. Mother Nature had other
plans. When a freak storm hit, our boat capsized and we
fought for our lives in the deadly waves. Thank God, we
survived. Thank God, we found land. Not so great: the
island’s deserted. It’s just me and my woman. Could be
worse. We have each other. We’ll make it work.
One Night with a Billionaire Katrina Ivory 2015-06-25
Nadia is an opinionated, independent young businesswoman
who takes pride in being single and not relying on a

Things Good Girls Don't Do Codi Gary 2013-08-27 Good
girls don't steal. Good girls don't visit sex shops.
Good girls don't have one-night stands. For Katie
Conners, being a good girl just isn't worth it anymore.
It used to mean getting the life she always wanted. But
that was before she got dumped and her ex got engaged to
his rebound. So, after a bad day and one too many
mojitos, Katie starts making a list of things a girl
like her would never do, not in a million years . . . As
a tattoo artist with a monster motorcycle, Chase
Trepasso isn't the kind of guy you bring home to mom and
dad. And when he finds Katie's list in a bar, he's more
than happy to help her check off a few items. Especially
the ones on the naughtier side . . . Katie's more than
tempted by Chase's offer, as long as they keep things
uncomplicated. But as they spend more time together, she
may just wind up breaking the most important rule of
all: Good girls don't fall in love with bad boys.
Billionaire Auction Brynn Paulin 2018-09-10 No way is
she selling what belongs to me! Yes, her father stole
from me. Yes, I want the money back. No, I don't expect
her to repay me. I definitely don't expect her to
auction away her virginity to pay me. Doesn't she
realize that already belongs to me? She's mine. But if
this is how I get my woman, fine. I'll win the auction
and take the prize. She thinks it's just for the
weekend. Wrong. She'll know soon enough, it's forever.
The Taming of the Billionaire Jessica Clare 2015-07-21
The New York Times bestselling author of The Billionaire
and the Virgin returns with a tale of Shakespeareanstyle seduction... Edie's an overbearing cat behaviorist
who's not big on people. Magnus is a newly-rich game
developer who likes to be in control. When the two of
them meet at Gretchen and Hunter's masquerade engagement
party, the loathing is mutual. Unfortunately for
them—and everyone else—they're in the wedding party
together and must deal with each other for the next few
months. But when Magnus's younger brother falls for
Edie's sister, he begs for his brother's help in
concocting a plan to win her over. If Magnus can keep
the prickly Edie occupied, his brother will have time to
woo Edie’s sister. Of course, Magnus isn't interested in
the slightest, but Edie is...intriguing. And stubborn.
And smart. And sexy. And they might have more in common
than they thought. Before long, it becomes a challenge
between the two of them to see who will be tamed first.
But how’s Edie going to react when she finds out that
Magnus is using her? And how’s Magnus going to handle
the fact that he’s fallen for a cat lady? Praise for the
Billionaire Boys Club novels “Blazing hot.”—USA Today “A
fast, sexy read.”—Fiction Vixen “Great
storytelling…delightful reading…It’s fun and oh so
hot.”—Kirkus Reviews
Stranded With A Billionaire: Billionaire Boys Club 1
Jessica Clare 2014-03-13 Fans of J.S. Scott, Louise Bay
and Melody Anne - prepare to be dazzled by Jessica
Clare's Billionaire Boys Club. The Billionaire Boys Club
is a secret society of six incredibly wealthy men who
have vowed success in business - at any cost. But
stranded-with-a-billionaire-boys-club-1-jessica-clare
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man. But when she meets one of her customers, rich and
powerful CEO Henry Marcos, she begins to let her guard
down as he shows her a more playful side of himself.
Beauty and the Billionaire: The Wedding: A Billionaire
Boys Club Novella Jessica Clare 2016-11-15 Fans of J.S.
Scott, Louise Bay and Melody Anne - prepare to be
dazzled by Jessica Clare's Billionaire Boys Club. The
Billionaire Boys Club is a secret society of six
incredibly wealthy men who have vowed success in
business - at any cost. But success when it comes to
love is a different matter... In this novella in the New
York Times bestselling series, Hunter and Gretchen are
finally tying the knot - but their wedding may not be
the easy fairy tale they've dreamed of... Someone's out
to ruin Gretchen's happy-ever-after on the eve before
the big day. Can she trust Hunter, the man she's given
her heart to? And can she rely on her sister Daphne (the
least reliable person of all!) to help her salvage
things? Or is this marriage going to go down in flames
before Gretchen and Hunter ever get to the altar?
Includes a sneak peek of Dirty Money, first in the brand
new Roughneck Billionaires series. Want more
irresistible romance? Look for the rest of the
Billionaire Boys Club titles, starting with Stranded
With A Billionaire, as well as the sizzling spinoff
series, Billionaires and Bridesmaids, starting with The
Billionaire And The Virgin.
Billionaire on the Loose Jessica Clare 2016-09-20 The
New York Times bestselling author of the Billionaire
Boys Club novels is back with a sexy, sweet romance that
proves opposites definitely attract... Taylor is a
genius when it comes to computers, but understanding the
opposite sex is beyond her. Because she always fumbles
her flirtations, she needs help in finding her Prince
Charming. So when her friend, Gretchen, sets her up as a
tour guide for a new guy in town, she says yes despite
her misgivings. She just doesn’t expect Mr. Charming to
actually be royalty... A faction in his country wants
him to be king, but Loch has no intention of taking the
crown. To keep from being named as the next successor,
he hatches a scheme to marry a totally unacceptable
American woman. Quirky Taylor seems like the perfect
person for the job, until Loch realizes he likes more
about her than her ability to keep him off the throne.
When Loch’s secret schemes come out, his chance of
happiness with Taylor are blown—unless he can find a way
to get the nerdy object of his affection to believe
she’s truly the queen of his heart... Includes an
excerpt of The Billionaire’s Favorite Mistake
The Billionaire and the Virgin Jessica Clare 2015-02-17
From the New York Times bestselling author of the
Billionaire Boys Club novels comes a sizzling series
that pairs rich men looking for romances with some very
lucky ladies in waiting… Waitress Marjorie Ivarsson is
the picture of naiveté. Raised by her grandmother, she’d
rather go to bingo than go dancing. But when she’s asked
to be a bridesmaid in her friend Bronte’s destination
wedding, she finds herself venturing into new and
exciting territory. The wedding is set on the
billionaire groom’s private island and Marjorie is
fascinated by all the new people she’s meeting. Most
fascinating of all is the man she saves from almost
drowning in the blue waters of the island lagoon. She
might even have a bit of a crush on him. Unfortunately,
she’s not the only girl who finds him so intriguing. Hot
shot television producer Robert Cannon has a reputation
for womanizing, drinking, and partying to excess. They
couldn’t be more wrong for each other...so why are they
constantly drawn together like magnets? Praise for the
Billionaire Boys Club novels “Blazing hot.”—USA Today “A
fast, sexy read.”—Fiction Vixen “Great
storytelling…delightful reading…It’s fun and oh so
hot.”—Kirkus Reviews New York Times and USA Today
bestselling author Jessica Clare writes under three pen
names. As Jessica Clare, she writes erotic contemporary
stranded-with-a-billionaire-boys-club-1-jessica-clare

romances, including the Billionaire Boys Club novels and
the Animal Magnetism novels. As Jessica Sims, she writes
fun, sexy shifter paranormals, and as Jill Myles, she
writes a little bit of everything, from sexy, comedic
urban fantasy to fairy tales gone wrong.
Last Hope Jessica Clare 2015 In the explosive new Hitman
novel from the bestselling authors of Last Kiss and Last
Hit a jungle mercenary and a female target find love on
the run... Mendoza I grew up in the slums and lost
everything I loved to poverty, illness, and death. I had
only one skill to leverage myself out of my
circumstances--violence. Being hired out as a mercenary
hitman brought me money and built an empire. But all
that I've fought for is in jeopardy. My next job: Steal
secret information that could bring down world
governments. Find my target. Destroy it. But then, I
meet her. Ava Karma hates me. When my best friend Rose
is kidnapped, I have no choice but to take a job as a
mule for a pair of criminals intent on selling topsecret information to the highest bidder. I should have
known that bad luck tends to cling, because the plane
I'm on goes down. That I survived a crash-landing was a
miracle. And so was being rescued by Rafe Mendoza--hot,
sexy, dangerous. The thing is, he wants the information
that I need to free Rose. I can't let him have it, but I
need his help. And I need to fight this crazy attraction
for this mercenary with hungry eyes. Rose is depending
on me, and I won't let her down, no matter how appealing
Rafe is.
The Life She Left Behind Maisey Yates 2012-03-01 The
Santina Crown... Royalty has never been so scandalous!
Heiress Angelina Carpenter traded in diamonds for
denim—and the freedom to make her own choices—when she
fled from her arranged marriage to Sheikh Taj Ahmad. Now
working as a nanny for the royal family of Santina,
Angelina can't help but risk a glimpse at the glamorous
life she left behind during a lavish party...and runs
straight into Taj! And this time, the ruthless sheikh
has no intention of letting his runaway bride get
away... A prequel novella to The Santina Crown series.
Romancing the Billionaire Jessica Clare 2014 When he
discovers that his mentor, Dr. Arthur DeWitt, had a
secret journal that holds the key to finding a legendary
artifact, playboy billionaire adventurer Jonathan Lyons
finds only one thing standing in his way—Dewitt's
daughter, Violet, who has what he needs but will not
give it up without a fight. Includes teaser. Original.
75,000 first printing.
Claimed by Him Red Garnier 2013-04-23 The Billionaire's
Club-a fabulously sexy contemporary romance series about
some of the world's wealthiest, most powerful men and
the women they claim...and keep. In Claimed by Him,
Graves Buchanan has always been secretly obsessed with
Chloe Lexington, an innocent "princess" who also happens
to be his best friend's sister. But Graves would never
dare touch her-his desires are too erotic, too
deep...too dark. Little does he know that Chloe is just
as infatuated with Graves. She's dreamed about him for
so long, despite her brother's warnings that she could
never handle a man like him. Now that Chloe has turned
twenty-five, what she wants for her birthday is Graves.
But once she has him, can Chloe tame the passion that
will be unleashed? Praise for Red Garnier "[Her]
storylines are so intensely romantic, you can't help but
fall in love."-Fallen Angel Reviews (5 stars) "Smokin'
hot." -RT Book Reviews on The Satin Sash "I wait in
anticipation for the next titillating novel by this very
talented author."-Two Lips Reviews
The Billionaire's Bargain Naima Simone 2019-06-01 USA
TODAY bestselling author In the dark, he kisses her… Not
knowing who she really is…. When a blackout hits
Chicago, billionaire Darius King makes the most of it
with an irresistible stranger. But then the lights
reveal the woman in his arms is the woman he hates—his
best friend’s widow! His new plan: entice her into
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marriage to protect his friend’s legacy. But wild
attraction and explosive secrets could make that
arrangement very inconvenient…
The Billionaire's Favorite Mistake Jessica Clare
2016-06-21 A hot one night stand between friends might
spark true love in the latest Billionaires and
Bridesmaids novel from the New York Times bestselling
author of Billionaire Takes a Bride. Greer has always
been there for Asher, but she wishes she could break
through her shyness and show how much she truly loves
him. But after a steamy, mindless fling at Hunter and
Gretchen’s engagement party, Greer finds herself tossed
aside and forced to admit that you can’t love someone
who doesn’t acknowledge you exist. It’s a shame he got
her pregnant. After his fiancée betrayed him and tanked
his business in one fell swoop, Asher has spent his time
trying to rebuild his wealth and forget the past. But he
doesn’t understand why Greer blew him off after their
night together—until he catches a glimpse of her belly.
Now Asher is willing to do whatever it takes to convince
Greer she belongs with him. And he’s very skilled at the
art of persuasion. Praise for the Billionaire Boys Club
novels “Great storytelling…delightful reading…It’s fun
and oh so hot.”—Kirkus Reviews “Blazing hot.”—USA Today
Last Hit Jessica Clare 2014-10-07 From two bestselling
authors—the first in a deliciously bold new series that
takes readers to the most dangerous edge of desire . . .
Nikolai: I have been a contract killer since I was a
boy. For years I savored the fear caused by my name, the
trembling at the sight of my tattoos. The stars on my
knees, the marks on my fingers, the dagger in my neck,
all spoke of danger. If you saw my eyes, it was the last
vision you’d have. I have ever been the hunter, never
the prey. With her, I am the mark and I am ready to lie
down and let her capture me. Opening my small, scarred
heart to her brings out my enemies. I will carry out one
last hit, but if they hurt her, I will bring the world
down around their ears. Daisy: I’ve been sheltered from
the outside world all my life. Home-schooled and farmraised, I’m so naive that my best friend calls me
Pollyanna. I like to believe the best about people.
Nikolai is part of this new life, and he’s terrifying to
me. Not because his eyes are cold or my friend warns me
away from him, but because he’s the only man who has
ever seen the real me beneath the awkwardness. With him,
my heart is at risk . . . and also, my life.
Rescue Me Rachel Gibson 2012-05-29 Rachel Gibson has
already won two Romance Writers of America’s RITA®
Awards—the most prestigious honor the romance community
bestows—for her “edgy, sexy, fast-paced romance” (Jayne
Ann Krentz), and Rescue Me is yet another high point in
her acclaimed career. The New York Times bestselling
author of the popular Seattle Chinooks stories, Gibson
kicks off a timely and wonderful new contemporary series
about the romantic entanglements of military men back
from active duty. Rescue Me is the story of the
reluctant Texas homecoming of a former small-town beauty
pageant participant and the sexy ex-Navy SEAL who’s on
hand to complicate her life. It’s salvation from the
bland and ordinary and Rachel Gibson at her best—a
perfect escape for dedicated readers of Jennifer Crusie,
Nora Roberts, and Susan Elizabeth Phillips.
Her Best Match Tamie Dearen 2017-08-27 Feisty, stubborn,
and bored with life in Texas, Anne Best is about to get
more than she bargained for. The lovely widow heads off
to the Big Apple for a job interview, expecting no more
than a few days adventure in New York City, only to find
herself with a new job working for the most infuriating
man she's ever met. Billionaire Steven Gherring is one
of New York's Most Eligible Bachelors, and he has every
intention of staying that way. But Gram has other ideas.
She's on a not-so-secret campaign to find a wife for her
grandson. As fearless as she is clumsy, Anne tackles
every challenge (including her new boss)
enthusiastically, with two lone exceptions... public
stranded-with-a-billionaire-boys-club-1-jessica-clare

speaking and recognizing her own feelings. Passions rise
along with hemlines as Gram joins forces with Anne, a
veteran matchmaker, to find the perfect match for
Steven. "If you like Hallmark movies, you'll love The
Best Girls!" "It may not be realistic, but I wish it
could actually happen!"
Crave Monica Murphy 2013-08-06 New York Times
bestselling author Monica Murphy launches her sexy
Billionaire Bachelors Club series with a lavish bet, a
night of carnal desires, and a forever that never seemed
possible. Billionaire Archer Bancroft always gets what
he wants—and he's wanted Ivy Emerson, his best friend's
sister, for far too long. Being forbidden and
untouchable only makes her more tempting. When a
million-dollar bet with his friends throws down a
challenge—last bachelor standing takes all—Archer knows
he can win. That is, until one enchanted evening with
Ivy takes his heart for a ride. Ivy knows Archer is
nothing but bad news: infuriating, arrogant . . . and
completely intoxicating. But despite her best efforts,
she can't seem to keep away. When a stolen kiss leads to
a night of heated passion, Ivy realizes she's in trouble
and in head over heels. But in the light of day,
everything seems clearer, and Archer's not so sure a
one-night stand is all he wants. Concocting a plan to
keep Ivy by his side, Archer might just be willing to
lose this bet . . . and win the jackpot instead. An Avon
Romance
One Reckless Summer Toni Blake 2009-05-26 It's tough to
play it cool on a sultry summer night . . . The perfect
daughter. The perfect prom queen. The perfect wife.
Jenny Tolliver's been the good girl all her life, and
it's gotten her nowhere. Now that her marriage has been
busted up by her cheating ex, she's decided it's time to
regroup and rediscover herself. This summer she's headed
back to her hometown of Destiny, Ohio, to the very
lakeshore cottage where she grew up, to figure out what
life holds in store for her next. She never dreamed the
answer would be Mick Brody, Destiny's #1 hellraiser. He
comes from the wrong side of the tracks (or in his case,
the lake), and he's landed in hot water more times than
he can count. He's exactly the kind of guy Jenny's
always kept her distance from . . . but soon the good
girl and the bad boy are caught in a raw heat that's out
of control. Too bad Mick's got a secret that threatens
to tear them apart and ruin Jenny's perfectly,
passionately reckless summer . . .
Just One Night Kyra Davis 2013-12-31 You should sleep
with a stranger, her best friend whispered in her
ear—and so begins the intense, erotic journey of Kasie
Fitzgerald in Book One of the Just One Night series, a
blockbuster bestseller and “an uplifting story in which
sex is presented both as freedom and as a metaphor for
power” (Publishers Weekly). Kasie Fitzgerald knows who
she’s supposed to be. Responsible. Reliable.
Predictable. She’s an ambitious workaholic who is
devoted to the sensible man she plans to marry. But one
wild, impulsive night in Vegas is about to open her eyes
up to who she wants to be... Trying her sexy new dress
and her luck at a blackjack table, Kasie meets him.
Intense. Flirtatious. Dangerous. She accepts his
invitation for a drink...and then to his hotel room. She
doesn’t know his name. But she’ll never forget the sex.
Hard. Thrilling. Explosive. So when her mystery man
later shows up at her office unexpectedly, she succumbs
to his mastery, both in bed and in the boardroom.
There’s no telling where the powerful, wealthy Robert
Dade will lead her. But there’s also no resisting her
desire...however far she’ll go under its spell. The only
question is who she’ll be when the journey ends.
Stranded with a Billionaire Jessica Clare 2013-04-16 The
Billionaire Boys Club is a secret society of six men who
have vowed success – at any cost. Not all of them are
old money, but all of them are incredibly wealthy.
They’re just not always as successful when it comes to
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love… Billionaire Logan Hawkings needs a vacation. He’s
had a rough time after the death of his father and the
betrayal of his fiancée. But with a visit to a recent
business acquisition—a private island resort in the
Bahamas—he has a chance to mend his broken heart. When a
hurricane blows in, a misplaced passport and a stalled
elevator bring Logan together with an unusual woman
named Bronte. She’s unlike anyone he’s ever met—down to
earth, incredibly sensual, and even quotes Plato. She
also has no clue that he’s rich… Bronte Dawson, a
waitress from the Midwest, is stranded with the hotel’s
domineering yet sexy manager Logan. What’s the harm in a
little fling when it’s just the two of them, alone in
paradise? But after several steamy island nights in
Logan’s arms, Bronte’s ready to give her heart—and her
body—to the man in charge. But she soon discovers
there’s more to Logan than he’s told her…a billion times
more. Now, Bronte’s caught in a whirlwind affair with
one of the world’s most powerful men. But can their love
endure their differences or will it all just blow over?
Love. Sex. Money. Want more? Look out for the next
steamy title in the Billionaire Boys Club series from
Jessica Clare, coming from InterMix.
Hot Summer Nights Jaci Burton 2013-07-02 Passions ignite
in these all-new stories from four bestselling masters
of contemporary romance… In Jaci Burton’s “Hope
Smolders,” struggling divorcee Jane has put her personal
life on hold to raise her kids—until she runs into Will,
her ex’s former best friend, who convinces her it’s time
to start having fun again. Carly Phillips takes you back
to the town of Serendipity, where overworked Alexa has
an instant connection with a sinfully sexy football star
on the dance floor. A one-night stand evolves into
multiple nights when Luke decides to teach the good
doctor about his own brand of fun. But when it’s time
for him to leave town, will these “Perfect Strangers” be
able to say goodbye for good? In Jessica Clare’s “Legend
of Jane,” an intrepid Bloggess catches the eye of local
law enforcement when she gets caught trespassing.
Luckily, Luanne wouldn’t mind getting handcuffed by
Officer Hotness… Single girl Chelsea is tired of feeling
like the fifth wheel on her weekend jaunt to Lake
Placid, until she gets stuck out in the cold and finds a
muscular knight in shining armor to warm her up—in Erin
McCarthy’s “Ice Princess.”
A December Bride Denise Hunter 2013-11-26 A year’s worth
of novellas from twelve inspirational romance authors.
Happily ever after guaranteed. What started as a whim
turned into an accidental—and very public—engagement.
Can Layla and Seth keep up the façade in Chapel Springs
this holiday season—for the sake of her career . . . and
his heart? Under normal circumstances, Seth Murphy—the
best friend of Layla O’Reilly’s ex-fiancé—would be the
last person she’d marry. But the news of their upcoming
(and phony) nuptials convinces a big client that Layla
may be high-society enough to work for his agency—a coup
that would put her fledgling home-staging business on
the map. Seth has secretly loved Layla for years, even
when she was dating his best friend. Maybe she’ll never
forgive him for the way he hurt her back then, but he
has to try. And Layla is willing to keep up their
engagement farce until she’s landed her client. For
Layla, it's the chance to save her career. But for Seth,
it's his last chance to win her heart. “Denise Hunter
knows how to warm up an inspirational romance with
sizzling chemistry. You’ll fall in love with this
December wedding story!” —Kristin Billerbeck,
bestselling author of What a Girl Wants
Wyatt: Return of the Cowboy Cathy McDavid 2012-06-01 Not
much had changed in the twelve years since Wyatt Malone
left Roundup, Montana. Except for Paige St. John, his
once-loyal childhood friend. As teenagers, they had
planned to leave their small town behind together. But a
falling-out with his father drove him from Roundup and
Paige—and she has not forgiven Wyatt for striking out on
stranded-with-a-billionaire-boys-club-1-jessica-clare

his own. Now Wyatt is back, hoping to reconcile with his
family—and with Paige. She's turned into the kind of
woman he's always wanted. But she's been burned by
handsome cowboys before, including the one that left her
to raise her son alone. Can Wyatt convince Paige, and
the rest of Roundup, that he's a man she can count on?
Harts of the Rodeo prequel novella.
Beauty and the Billionaire: Billionaire Boys Club 2
Jessica Clare 2014-03-13 Fans of J.S. Scott, Louise Bay
and Melody Anne - prepare to be dazzled by Jessica
Clare's Billionaire Boys Club. The Billionaire Boys Club
is a secret society of six incredibly wealthy men who
have vowed success in business - at any cost. But
success when it comes to love is a different matter...
Real-estate tycoon Hunter Buchanan has a dark past
that's left him scarred and living as a recluse on his
family's palatial estate. Hunter is ready to give up on
love - until he spots an enigmatic red-haired beauty and
comes up with an elaborate scheme to meet her. Gretchen
Petty is in need of a paycheck - and a change. So when a
job opportunity in an upstate New York mansion pops up
she accepts. And while she can overlook the oddities of
her new job, she can't ignore her new boss's delectable
body - or his barely leashed temper. Hunter's afraid his
plan might be unraveling before it's truly begun, but
Gretchen is about to show him that life can be full of
surprises... Want more irresistible romance? Look for
the rest of Billionaire Boys Club titles, starting with
Stranded With A Billionaire, as well as the sizzling
spinoff series, Billionaires and Bridesmaids, starting
with The Billionaire And The Virgin.
The Wrong Billionaire's Bed Jessica Clare 2015-03-03
Billionaire playboy Reese Durham is used to seducing
women to get what he wants. But when stiff, too-proper
Audrey bursts into the private mountain lodge and scares
his companion out the door, it's time for a little
revenge. It's clear that Audrey's in love with his
buddy, Cade - and it's clear to Reese that blackmailing
Audrey with this information can get her to agree to
just about anything. Like furtive kisses in the dark, or
a secret rendezvous in the woods. Audrey may think she
knows what she wants, but Reese is determined to show
her what she needs.
His Royal Princess Jessica Clare 2016-04-19 Their
romance led to a royal wedding in Once Upon a
Billionaire. Now see how it all began for Princess
Alexandra of Bellissime and American actor Luke Houston
in this novella from New York Times bestselling author
Jessica Clare. As heir to the throne of Bellissime,
Princess Alexandra is supposed to be cool and calm...not
crushing on a movie star. When she hears that Luke
Houston is filming a scene for his next movie in her
tiny country, however, she can’t resist sneaking onto
set to get a glimpse of the Hollywood hunk. When Alex is
almost caught on set by the press, she ducks into the
first available hiding place—only to find herself in
Luke’s private trailer, and getting much more than just
a glimpse of him. It’s an up close and personal
encounter that sets her heart aflutter, and sets her
mind on some very unladylike plans to get to know him
better...
Ruthless Wars Lexxi James 2021-02-23 **Billionaire
Romance** Power plays are hard. Trying to one up the
stranger who banged me senseless last night? Definitely
harder. Do you believe in fate? I was stranded on a
deserted stretch of highway late one night. A stranger
with broad shoulders and smoldering eyes saved me. Got
me back on my way. To my flight out of the country. And
all he asked for in return was a kiss. That was a year
ago. I never thought I’d see him again. Imagine my
surprise to see those same smoldering eyes flirting with
me across a negotiation table. But I have to focus.
Stand my ground. Keep my family’s company safe. And even
though my number’s unlisted, he just texted me. And his
sinful smile keeps daring me to answer it. But we’re in
4/7

Downloaded from northwind.ca on August 8, 2022 by guest

a crowded boardroom. With a hundred-million-dollars on
the line. What could he possibly want? Ruthless Wars is
a sexy stand-alone romantic suspense, but the characters
and storyline intertwine in the Ruthless Billionaires
Club. Full Steam Ahead. Lexxi James Books are seductive,
suspenseful romances filled with fun, sensual and
sizzling high-heat love scenes. Reviews ★★★★★ "Brilliant
read!" ~ Bookbub Reviewer ★★★★★ "Tons of chemistry and
passion ... Highly addictive" ~ Goodreads Reviewer This
billionaire romance series includes: Ruthless Games: A
Ruthless Billionaires Club Ruthless Wars: A Ruthless
Billionaires Club Ruthless Love: A Ruthless Billionaires
Club PRAISE FOR THE RUTHLESS BILLIONAIRES CLUB SERIES:
"#AMAZING … f-bomb worthy twists" " Full of surprises,
twists, and turns" Fans of the following books and
series are known to enjoy this billionaire romance
series: Fifty Shades Series Fifty Shades of Grey Fifty
Shades Darker Fifty Shades Freed The Crossfire Series
Bared to You Reflected in You Entwined with You
Captivated by You One with You This Man Series This Man
Beneath this Man This Man Confessed With this Man Fixed
Series Fixed on You Found in You Forever With You Hudson
Fixed Forever Fans of the following authors are known to
enjoy this hot romance series: E. L. James Sylvia Day
Jodi Ellen Malpas Laurelin Paige CD Reiss Abbi Glines
Carly Phillips Colleen Hoover Jamie McGuire K. Bromberg
Meredith Wild Nicholas Sparks Nora Roberts Pepper
Winters Willow Winters Tijan Jamie McGuire Danielle
Steele J. S. Cooper Jodi Piccoult James Patterson Julia
Kent Jaine Diamond Aleatha Romig Helen Hardt Keywords
related to this billionaire romance series: ENEMIES-TOLOVERS Romance, Erotic Books, Billionaire Romance,
Military Romance, Epic Sagas, Billionaire ENEMIES-TOLOVERS Romance Books, Hot Romance Books, Steamy Romance,
Steamy Romance Books, Steamy Romance Books, Popular
Series, Military Romance, Military Romance Box Set,
ENEMIES-TO-LOVERS Romance Books For Romance Readers, Top
Rated Books, ENEMIES-TO-LOVERS Romance Box Set, Romance
Box Set, Romance Trilogy, Epic Romance Series, FREE
Romance Books, Romance Books, Romance Books, ENEMIES-TOLOVERS Books, Military Romance Books, Hot Romance Books,
Contemporary Romance Books, Epic, Romantic Suspense
Books, Billionaire Romance Books, Romantic Suspense
Books, ENEMIES-TO-LOVERS Set, ENEMIES-TO-LOVERS Best
Books, Essential Reads, Books For Steamy Romance,
ENEMIES-TO-LOVERS Romance Book Bundle, Romance Book
Bundle, Book, Military Alpha Romance, Alpha Books,
Series Starters, Romance Books For Contemporary Romance,
ENEMIES-TO-LOVERS Romance Series, Military Romance
Series, Women’s Action and Adventure Books, Women’s
Action and Adventure Box Set, Top Rated ENEMIES-TOLOVERS Romance Collection, Romance Books, Chick Lit
Books, Books For Women, Military Romance Bundle,
Heroine, Strong Women, Military Romance Series, Romance
Box Set, ENEMIES-TO-LOVERS Romance Stories, Romance
Megapack, Alpha Male Series, Series Box Sets Romance,
Military and Romance Books, Adventure Books, Best Rated
ENEMIES-TO-LOVERS Romance, Alpha Male Collection, Boxed
Set, Alpha Male Books, Books To Read And Download,
eBook, Romance Books, Adventure, Women’s Adventure,
Books, Top Romance Box Set, Collections & Anthologies
The Billionaire’s Secret Meghann Whistler 2021-10-11
Stranded with the woman of his dreams... but will his
big secret break her heart? Winner of the Contemporary
Romance Category of the Selah Awards! When Ryan Lawson’s
business partners force him to go on a wilderness
retreat to come to terms with a shocking diagnosis, the
last thing on Ryan’s mind is romance. But when he’s
stranded in the woods with a sweet young event planner,
all thoughts of business take a back seat to her girlnext-door appeal. Fresh off a bad breakup, Zara
Georgopoulos comes to Vermont to help her terminally ill
mom work through her bucket list—not fall in love with a
man who’s the exact opposite of her usual type. But when
Ryan starts working his way into her heart with his
stranded-with-a-billionaire-boys-club-1-jessica-clare

kindness and generosity, she needs to make a decision:
Trust the biotech billionaire not to walk all over her,
or go back to guarding her heart. Stuck in the wilds of
Vermont, they forge a tenuous connection. When Ryan
finally shares the truth about his illness, will it
bring them closer together . . . or shatter Zara’s trust
in him for good? Inspired by 2 Corinthians 12:9, The
Billionaire’s Secret is a sweet inspirational romance
with a swoony hero, LOTS of entertaining banter, and a
strong Christian message. Download your copy today! ***
What Readers Are Saying About This Book... ❤️ “A sweet
story of how God’s love gives hope even in the hard
times.” —Terri, Goodreads ❤️ “I never considered a book
about billionaires could be a book of substance and
depth, but I was totally wrong!” —Tracey, Goodreads ❤️
“A great read that will bring a smile to your face and
love to your heart!” —Elaine, Goodreads ❤️ “Warm,
inspiring, romantic. Loved the characters and the twists
in the story.” —Cathleen, Goodreads ❤️ “A sweet,
uplifting story of finding love in the most unexpected
circumstance.” —Sam, Goodreads ❤️ “Loved this story!
Read it in one sitting. Just an all around good read.”
—Anne, Goodreads ❤️ “Billionaire romances are not my
thing usually, but Ryan is not your typical billionaire.
His character is layered and relatable.” —Beth,
Goodreads ❤️ “A sweet engaging love story that made me
laugh out loud at times.” —Nicole, Goodreads ❤️ “The way
the main characters worked through their differences of
opinion and their issues was realistic and inspiring.”
—RD, Goodreads ❤️ “Lots of sweet swoony romance in down
to earth, grounded relationships.” —W, Goodreads ❤️ “I
thoroughly enjoyed this quick, engaging, clean romance.”
—Lynette, Goodreads ❤️ “The romance between the hero and
heroine was very sweet and well paced.” —Megan,
Goodreads ❤️ “This book is very realistic &
inspirational. I didn’t want to put it down.” —Chris,
Goodreads ❤️ “I loved that Ryan and Zara were both
givers of themselves and cared about others so
passionately. They wanted to walk out their Christian
faith.” —Cheryl, Goodreads ❤️ “This was a fabulous
read.” —Melissa T, Goodreads ❤️ “A sweet romantic book
with relatable characters.” —Allyson, Goodreads ❤️ “Ryan
was such a humble, down-to-earth, wealthy guy that I
couldn’t wait to see how his happily ever after was
going to work out for him.” —Lisa, Goodreads ❤️ “A
positive story filled with romance and wonderful
characters.” —Delphia, Goodreads ❤️ “Meghann Whistler’s
writing style is so good, I felt like the characters
were people I knew.” —Judi, Goodreads ❤️ “Such a sweet,
heartwarming book.” —Jessica, Goodreads ❤️ “I read it in
one day... I bet you will too!” —Heather, Goodreads ❤️
“The author’s attention to character details is amazing.
She truly makes you want to dive into the story and keep
reading until the end.” —Melissa, Goodreads ❤️ “A sweet,
well-written book filled with love, family, and
inspiration. I loved it. You will too.” —Anna, Goodreads
*** Topics: Christian fiction, Christian romance,
inspirational romance, clean romance, sweet romance,
clean and wholesome romance, contemporary romance,
billionaire romance, heartwarming novel, uplifting read,
Hallmark movie-style love story, swoony rich romantic
hero, HEA, witty banter, entertaining dialogue, romance
fiction, happily ever after, good guy hero, romance
books, emotional romance, autoimmune disorder,
inspirational fiction, 2 Corinthians 12:9, clean romance
novels for women, a heartwarming story about a man, good
Christian man, determined hero gets the girl, fun flirty
stories Perfect for fans of: Laurel Blount, Janet
Tronstad, Patricia Johns, Lisa Carter, Tina Radcliffe,
Lee Tobin McClain, Melissa Tagg, Linda Goodnight, Ruth
Logan Herne, Nicole Deese, Hallee Bridgeman, Lois
Richer, Jillian Hart, Kathryn Springer, Arlene James,
Liz Isaacson, Evangeline Kelly, Emma St. Clair, Melissa
Storm, Melissa McClone, Becky Wade, Lorana Hoopes, Mindy
Obenhaus, Lisa Jordan, Jill Weatherholt, Belle Calhoun,
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Jill Lynn, Jill Kemerer, Brenda Minton, Allie Pleiter,
Renee Ryan, Jolene Navarro, Myra Johnson, Deb Kastner,
Shannon Taylor Vannatter, Danica Favorite, Susan May
Warren, Courtney Walsh, Suzanne Woods Fisher
Once Upon a Billionaire Jessica Clare 2014-04-15 The
wedding of the century sets the stage for an unexpected
romance as one repressed royal falls for his assistant
in this novel in the Billionaire Boys Club series. As a
member of the royal family in a small European country,
Griffin Verdi’s presence is requested at the wedding of
the century. The scholarly billionaire feels out of his
depth in social situations, so a good assistant is
required—especially when dealing with royal etiquette.
Unfortunately for Griffin, he’s stuck with Maylee
Meriweather, a pretty, charming, and thoroughly
unsuitable woman who doesn’t know a thing about high
society—but she sure can kiss. Her lack of polish may
sink Griffin, because after all, even his money can’t
buy class. But through Maylee’s eyes, he’s starting to
appreciate the simple things in life—if simple means the
most complicated woman he’s ever met. Maylee is
everything Griffin isn’t—and everything he wants—if he
can let down his guard and step outside his sheltered
world...
The Care and Feeding of an Alpha Male Jessica Clare 2012
Tracking down a missing young woman from a privileged
family, survivalist and ex-Marine Colt Waggoner resolves
to teach the spoiled but alluring blonde a lesson and
proceeds to seduce her during a weekend in the
wilderness. Original. 25,000 first printing.
The Billionaire And The Virgin: Billionaires And
Bridesmaids 1 Jessica Clare 2015-02-17 Enter the
illustrious world of Jessica Clare's billionaires and
bridesmaids. Fans of J.S. Scott, Louise Bay and Melody
Anne will be be dazzled by the scorching-hot chemistry
of this New York Times bestseller. You met the six
bachelors of the Billionaire Boys Club... Now it's time
to pair up some filthy-rich billionaires with lucky
ladies in waiting and enjoy the spoils... Marjorie
Ivarsson is the picture of naivete. A hardworking
waitress raised by her grandmother, an evening playing
bingo is her sort of socialising. But when she's invited
to be a bridesmaid at her friend Bronte's wedding, she
enters a whole new world. Whisked away to the
billionaire groom's private island, Marjorie is awestruck by the glitz and glamour. But what dazzles her
most is notorious playboy and hot-shot TV producer
Robert Cannon. After Marjorie saves Robert from drowning
in the island's turquoise lagoon, she can't help but
feel drawn to him. But she's not the only woman
intrigued, and with his wild and womanising ways, they
couldn't be more wrong for each other. With the
blistering attraction between them becoming hard to
ignore, and the idyllic, irresistibly romantic island as
their playground - will opposites attract? Want more
exquisite romance? Look out for the rest of the
Billionaire and Bridesmaids series or take a spin with
the steamy Billionaire Boys Club starting with Stranded
With A Billionaire.
Billionaire Boys Club Collection 2: Once Upon A
Billionaire, Romancing The Billionaire, One Night With A
Billionaire Jessica Clare 2016-12-13 Indulge in the
Billionaire Boys Club Collection, featuring Books 4, 5
and 6 in the series. Fans of J.S. Scott, Louise Bay and
Melody Anne - prepare to be dazzled by Jessica Clare's
Billionaire Boys Club, a secret society of six
incredibly wealthy men who have vowed success in
business - at any cost. But success when it comes to
love is a different matter... In ONCE UPON A
BILLIONAIRE, when scholarly billionaire Griffin Verdi
must return to his country for the wedding of the
century, he needs a good assistant at his side.
Unfortunately for him, he's stuck with Maylee
Meriweather, a pretty, charming, and thoroughly
unsuitable woman who doesn't know a thing about high
stranded-with-a-billionaire-boys-club-1-jessica-clare

society...but she sure can kiss. But will Griffin be
able to get past Maylee's lack of polish? And will
Maylee be able to fall for a man that looks down on
everything she's come from? In ROMANCING THE
BILLIONAIRE, Jonathan Lyons, playboy, billionaire and
adventurer, lives life on the edge. When he hears that
his mentor, Dr Phineas DeWitt, had a secret journal that
leads to a legendary artifact, Jonathan takes action. It
stirs his blood, but it comes with a heady challenge:
DeWitt's daughter Violet. She has what Jonathan needs.
And she's not giving it up it to the man who broke her
heart. Violet is Jonathan's weakness - he's still in
love despite their volatile breakup a decade ago. But
Violet's memories have a sharper edge. She's never
forgiven him for abandoning her. Or so she thought. When
Jonathan's attentions turn seductive, she's in danger of
falling for him all over again. And she can't help but
wonder...does he really want her, or just what she's
hiding? In ONE NIGHT WITH A BILLIONAIRE, Kylie may be a
makeup artist to the stars, but she knows what it feels
like to be overshadowed. Especially by her famous boss,
the pop star Daphne. That's why she's stunned - and
delighted - when one night at a party, she attracts the
attention of a gorgeous stranger. But when Daphne
decides she wants the handsome billionaire for herself,
Cade Archer is suddenly off-limits for Kylie... Cade has
known Daphne for years, and always wondered if she might
be the right woman for him - even though she never gave
him the time of day. But one sizzling night with Kylie
has changed everything. So why is she suddenly avoiding
him? Fortunately Cade is determined to get what he
wants, and he'll do anything to show Kylie she can get
everything she wants too... Want more irresistible
romance? Look for the rest of Billionaire Boys Club
titles, as well as the sizzling spinoff series,
Billionaires and Bridesmaids, starting with The
Billionaire And The Virgin.
Dirty Money: Roughneck Billionaires 1 Jessica Clare
2017-01-17 Southern Texas heats up when four roughneck
billionaires set their sights on love, beginning with
Dirty Money. Fans of J.S. Scott, Louise Bay and Melody
Anne - prepare to be dazzled by Jessica Clare's
Roughneck Billionaires. Boone Price and his brothers
know oil; at least, the dirty, backbreaking side of
working an oil rig. But when their scrubby, worthless
hunting land turns out to be sitting on top of one of
the biggest oil wells in North America, they go from the
rig to the boardroom and end up billionaires practically
overnight. Now with enough money to do whatever he
wants, Boone is developing a taste for fine things. And
the finest thing he's ever seen is Ivy Smithfield, local
realtor. Boone's determined to buy her affection and
show the world that he's more than just a dirty fool
with a bit of money. Ivy's classy and beautiful - she'll
make the perfect trophy wife. The fact that she's sexy
and funny is just a bonus. There's one tiny problem Ivy's as dirt poor as Boone is. Her carefully crafted
veneer of luxury? All an act to promote her business.
What's Boone going to do when he finds out the woman
he's falling for is, well, in his league? Want more
irresistible romance? Look for Jessica'rest of
Billionaire Boys Club titles, starting with Stranded
With A Billionaire, as well as the sizzling spinoff
series, Billionaires and Bridesmaids, starting with The
Billionaire And The Virgin.
Dirty Scoundrel Jessica Clare 2017-11-21 In a sizzling
novel from the New York Times bestselling author of
Dirty Money, there’s rich, and then there’s filthy rich
when an oil tycoon takes being a roughneck billionaire
to a new level. Clay Price has everything he’s ever
wanted, except the one thing money can’t buy—Natalie
Weston. Years ago, Clay and Natalie were in love…until
she turned down his marriage proposal. Now Clay and his
brothers are oil-rich billionaires, and they can have
whatever they want. And what Clay wants is Natalie in
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his bed, no matter what it takes. If it means being
ruthless, he’ll do it. Natalie gave up on true love
years ago when the realities of the world destroyed her
fairy-tale hopes. Giving up Clay is her biggest regret
in life, and she’s excited to see him return…until she
finds out why. Clay’s got one hell of a proposal for
her: he’ll save her father’s business and bail Natalie
out of debt if she’ll agree to become his very personal
assistant. It’s clear that he wants more from her than
just typing. It’s also clear that Natalie has no choice.
This scoundrel’s bet could destroy any hope they had of
reconciliation—or it could bring them together once and
for all… Praise for Jessica Clare “Great
storytelling…delightful reading…It’s fun and oh-sohot.”—Kirkus Reviews “[Clare is] a romance writing
prodigy.”—Heroes and Heartbreakers “Blazing hot.”—USA
Today
Beauty and the Billionaire: The Wedding Jessica Clare
2016-11-15 In this all-new novella in the New York Times
bestselling series, Hunter and Gretchen are finally
tying the knot—but their wedding may not be the easy
fairy tale they’ve dreamed of... Someone's out to ruin
Gretchen's happy-ever-after on the eve before the big
day. Can she trust Hunter, the man she's given her heart
to? And can she rely on her sister Daphne (the least
reliable person of all!) to help her salvage things? Or
is this marriage going to go down in flames before
Gretchen and Hunter ever get to the altar? Includes a
sneak peek of Dirty Money, first in Clare’s brand new
Roughneck Billionaires series. Praise for the
Billionaire Boys Club Novels “Blazing hot.”—USA Today “A
fast, sexy read.”—Fiction Vixen “Great
storytelling…delightful reading…It’s fun and oh so
hot.”—Kirkus Reviews
The Lost Art Jennifer Griffith 2014-10-21 All her life,
Ava Young has assumed the only way any guy would take a
second look at her was if she was the only person in the
room. And on fire. So she's been distant, and possibly a
little cold—at least on the outside. But after her
workplace crush says some crushingly mean things, she's
ready to do something big about it, inside and out. And
she'd better hurry because when a priceless art exhibit
hits the Phoenix Metropolitan Art Museum and Ava's in
charge, a billionaire bachelor and a handsome FBI agent
will be taking a deeper look at the art—and at Ava.The
Lost Art is another romantic comedy (with a bit of cozy
mystery this time) from award-winning author Jennifer
Griffith.
Billionaire Boys Club Collection 1: Stranded With A
Billionaire, Beauty And The Billionaire, The Wrong
Billionaire's Bed Jessica Clare 2016-12-13 Indulge in
the Billionaire Boys Club Collection, featuring Books 1,

stranded-with-a-billionaire-boys-club-1-jessica-clare

2 and 3 in the series. Fans of J.S. Scott, Louise Bay
and Melody Anne - prepare to be dazzled by Jessica
Clare's Billionaire Boys Club, a secret society of six
incredibly wealthy men who have vowed success in
business - at any cost. But success when it comes to
love is a different matter... In STRANDED WITH A
BILLIONAIRE, Billionaire Logan Hawkings needs a
vacation. He's had a rough time after the death of his
father and the betrayal of his fiancée. But with a visit
to a recent business acquisition - a private island
resort in the Bahamas - he has a chance to mend his
broken heart. Bronte Dawson, a waitress from the
Midwest, is stranded with the hotel's domineering yet
sexy manager Logan. What's the harm in a little fling
when it's just the two of them, alone in paradise? But
she soon discovers there's more to Logan than he's told
her...a billion times more. Now, Bronte's caught in a
whirlwind affair with one of the world's most powerful
men. But can their love endure their differences or will
it all just blow over? In BEAUTY AND THE BILLIONAIRE,
real-estate tycoon Hunter Buchanan has a dark past
that's left him scarred and living as a recluse on his
family's palatial estate. Hunter is ready to give up on
love - until he spots an enigmatic red-haired beauty and
comes up with an elaborate scheme to meet her. Gretchen
Petty is in need of a paycheck - and a change. So when a
job opportunity in an upstate New York mansion pops up
she accepts. And while she can overlook the oddities of
her new job, she can't ignore her new boss's delectable
body - or his barely leashed temper. Hunter's afraid his
plan might be unraveling before it's truly begun, but
Gretchen is about to show him that life can be full of
surprises... In THE WRONG BILLIONAIRE'S BED, Audrey
Petty's always been the responsible one. The good twin.
She'd be the perfect girlfriend for her childhood crush,
billionaire Cade Archer...except that she's pretty sure
she's not even on his radar. But when fate decrees that
Audrey spend time with Cade at his remote cabin retreat,
it's a dream come true... Until she meets her worst
nightmare. Billionaire playboy Reese Durham is used to
seducing women to get what he wants. But when stiff,
too-proper Audrey arrives at his buddy's mountain lodge
it's clear that Audrey's in love with Cade...and it's
clear to Reese that blackmailing Audrey with this
information can get her to agree to just about anything.
Like furtive kisses, or a secret rendezvous in the
woods. Audrey may think she knows what she wants, but
Reese is determined to show her what she needs... Want
more irresistible romance? Look for the rest of
Billionaire Boys Club titles, as well as the sizzling
spinoff series, Billionaires and Bridesmaids, starting
with The Billionaire And The Virgin.
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